McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: Beth Megas <beth.megas@mnaidsproject.org>
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 3:14 PM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2015 AIDS Walk

Hi Barb-

Can you please amend my application for sound variance to Rest stop #4 at the intersection of Cretin and
Mississippi River Blvd? We will use one radio station van that will not exceed 85 dec. We will not use spirit
squads or radio vans at any of the other locations.

Please let me know if this email is satisfactory to make that change.

Thank you!

Beth Megas
612.870.9435



